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Stool Reducing Substances Test Obsolete 
 

 

 

Effective immediately, 09/29/2016, St. Luke’s 

Laboratory will no longer provide “in house” testing 

for Stool Reducing Substances (STRED) due to low 

testing volumes.  For future orders, we will send all 

samples to Mayo Reference Laboratory – Test ID: 

UREDF. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact K. Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, Chemistry 

Medical Director, Jennifer Viergutz, MBA, MA, MT(ASCP) (218) 249-5724, 

Laboratory Operations Manager, or Megan Harris, MLS (ASCP) (218) 249-5234, 

Urology & Chemistry Technical Specialist. 
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